
From: Flower Julie <Julie.Flower@cornwall.gov.uk>  
Sent: 28 June 2019 13:56 
Subject: Street Trading Review 
 

For the attention of all Town & Parish Councils in Cornwall 
 
Cornwall Council is currently reviewing its Street Trading Policy. 
 
The current policy document, which includes a statement of practices and 
procedures, has been revised to include various minor amendments and provides 
clarification to practices and procedures. 
 
For ease of reference, the proposed changes are shown as shaded text and is 
available at this link - draft revised policy 
 
The consultation will run until 31 October 2019 and the Council invites you to 
comment on the draft policy. 
 
Consultation responses can suggest amendments, deletions or additions as 
considered appropriate. 
 
All consultation responses will be referred to the Licensing Act Committee for them 
to consider, make any amendments as necessary and recommend the policy for 
adoption. 
Comments should be emailed to licensing@cornwall.gov.uk no later than 31 October 
2019. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

Julie Flower | Senior Licensing Officer (Central) | Cornwall Council 
Julie.Flower@cornwall.gov.uk | Licensing Office Tel 01726 223433 
www.cornwall.gov.uk | ‘Onen hag oll’ 
Chy Trevail, Beacon Technology Park, Bodmin  PL31 2FR 
 
 
This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they 
have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them 
to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail 
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may 
need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information 
Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail 
and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by 
a virus.  
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